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To the PCB:

I'd like to express my disappointment that the Illinois EPA has chosen to oppose
implementing Clean Vehicle Standards in Illinois, and that they didn’t acknowledge the
hundreds of community members who shared why and how these rules would make their
lives better. The IEPA seemed to ignore all of these comments and only reflect those of
opponents, including the Trump administration.

I, for one, suffer from asthma, so | know what people who live in areas heavily trafficked with
trucks are going through. Implementing these rules will save society more money, resources and
human lives than doing nothing. | hope you will reject the IEPA’s conclusions and move towards
implementing the standards that other states have put in place.

Linc Cohen, Chicago
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